
 

 

 

Dear Friends and Supporters: 

 

I have been consumed by the mission of helping to build the Philadelphia Lawyers for 

Social Equity (“PLSE”). The work resonates with my purpose. Leading an organization with 

PLSE’s stated mission was one of the great goals of my life. I am writing to you today to let you 

know that my last day as the Executive Director and a leader at PLSE was Monday, March 

9, 2020. 

This is not the end of my work. Still, it is the end to a chapter. I have done all I can do in 

this role and it is time for me to direct the growth and evolution I achieved at PLSE to my next 

level. Now, more than ever, increased commitment, transparency, and sincerity are necessary and 

this evolution is in the pursuit of our greater collective purpose. We must all continuously and 

genuinely seek to meet the needs of the community.    

What’s next for me? I am excited for it to begin. I will take some time to take stock. My 

life is dedicated to empowering the community and my next endeavor will employ my gifts 

wholeheartedly. 

I am humbled by the impact of each and every one of you. I am thrilled to continue in truth 

and service of the City and larger community close to my heart. 

 

                                                   Sincerely, 

   

         

                                                  

Phoenicia D.W. Wallace 

 

 


